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Friday 3rd July 2020 

 

 
Dear All 

 

We continue to rethink and reinvent how we can teach and provide the children with learning experiences under the re-

strictions of Lockdown; teachers are constantly considering challenges such as how to organise a safe and socially distanced 

“clear up” after an art session and we try to predict where the Government Guidance is going so that we can be proactive and 

plan rather than just being reactive.  

However, some aspects over the last few weeks have been unpredictable and I am aware that many of you have responded to 

the information coming out and changed your mind wanting your children back in school. At which point – we have full Bub-

bles and no capacity to expand. 

I share your frustration and I appreciate your understanding when the outcome has had to be negative. We are all so pleased 

when a child returns to school, I have been constantly reminded of the parable of the “The Lost Sheep”. 

We are looking forward to seeing the children we have been missing rejoining us for their two days transition in the week 

commencing 13th July. 

A reminder that we do not expect children to wear uniform that week; they may choose to wear it but the need is only for 

comfortable clothes and appropriate footwear. We are not changing for PE in current circumstances.  

We will also provide work online so that the children have work going into the next week and there will be some optional ac-

tivities for the Summer. 

Reports will be issued via Tapestry at the end of next week, so if you are not using Tapestry and have a device to do so please 

activate your account. Where there are specific problems re devices we are not aware of please contact us for another route. 

This week our Year 6’s have completed their production which the rest of the school will see in their Bubbles and will hopefully 

be shared with their friends and family. We are grateful for the return of our Chaplain, Jean Elliot who has helped them with 

their pilgrimage experience. Not the usual Bradwell trip, but the Cathedral grounds provided an excellent alternative experi-

ence! 

Kind regards 

 
Linda Wiskin 

Head Teacher’s Message 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice Click Here 

As a deer craves running water, I thirst for you, my God; I thirst for God, the living 

God. When will I see your face? Words from Psalm 42 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/coronavirus
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We are pleased to be offering Zoom meetings next week to children not in school. These will not necessarily be led by the Class teacher and 
due to lack of alternative spaces cannot include the children in school.  
 

Please see the times of these meetings below. 

     Home learning EYFS    Friday July 10th 9am 

     Class 4 & all home learning Year 1  Friday July 10th 10:30am 

     Class 5       Monday July 6th 2pm 

     Class 6      Monday July 6th 1pm 

     Class 7      Tuesday  July 7th 1pm 

     Class 8      Thursday  July 9th 10am 

     Class 9      Tuesday  July 7th 11am 

     Class 10 & all home learning Year 6  Thursday July 9th  11am 

ZOOM MEETINGS 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice Click Here 

As a deer craves running water, I thirst for you, my God; I thirst for God, the living 

God. When will I see your face? Words from Psalm 42 

Essex Family  Well Being Service 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/coronavirus
https://www.essexfamilywellbeing.co.uk/

